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In the recent state budget I secured funding for a Mobile Legal Help Center which allows the New York
Legal Assistance Group (NYLAG) to provide free civil legal services to New Yorkers in need. Private
meeting rooms and technology inside the vehicle enable it to function as a full-service office. Lawyers
onboard the Mobile Legal Help Center will be stationed at my district office, located at 3845 Richmond
Ave. in Eltingville, on Monday, July 20th and Saturday, July 25th from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.

THEY WILL PROVIDE FREE LEGAL ASSISTANCE ON A NUMBER OF ISSUES. SPACE IS
LIMITED & AN APPOINTMENT IS REQUIRED.

 

For more information or to make an appointment please contact my office at 718-984-4073. 


